
Good evening Bulls!  Picture day will take place this Thursday, 
September 3rd.  Students will have their picture taken during their 
English class period and should have received an order form from their 
English teacher.  If students do not have an English class on campus they 
need to have their picture taken either when they arrive on campus or 
when they are leaving campus.  If students have an online English class 
and are scheduled for the e-lab they will have their picture taken during 
their e-lab class period. 
 
Students are expected to park in the space assigned to them on their 
parking permit.  Students who do not park in the correct space are 
subject to having their vehicle towed.  
 
We are off to a great start to the 2015-2016 school year Bulls, keep up 
the good work! 
 
Thank you and have a good evening. 
 


